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Sutton Public School Choir 2024 

22 February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to offer students the opportunity to join the Sutton Public School Choir for 2024. Mrs 

Erin Casey would like to invite any student in Years 3 – 6 who will commit to weekly rehearsals on 

Thursdays at 8:40 – 9:10am and who have an interest in singing and performing. Performance 

opportunities may include school presentation days and assemblies, the Wamboin Christmas Carols 

and district festivals further afield. Our first rehearsal will take place at 8:40 – 9:10am on Thursday 29 

February 2024 in the school hall. 

If your child/ren is interested in joining our choir, please complete the online form by Wednesday 28 

February. If you have more than one child interested in joining our choir, please fill out one form 

each per child.  

If you or your child have any further questions, please contact Erin Casey at  

sutton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Thank you, 

Erin Casey 

Assistant Principal, Curriculum and Instruction 

 

Scan the QR Code to access the online form. 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/BQ1pMk7mubfJsFjf8
mailto:sutton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

